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Statement of Amber Frey regarding the decision of the California Supreme Court 
in the case of People vs. Scott Peterson 
 
 

I am relieved that the California Supreme Court did not reverse Scott 
Peterson’s convictions for murder and grant him a new trial. 
 

Regarding the death penalty, I think that in making the decision as to 
whether to seek it again, the District Attorney should consult with Laci’s family 
and honor their decision. 
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